
 

 

 

 

August 2019  

Hello Pastors and Praying Friends,  

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support. God is working all throughout Southeast Asia and our 

family as well.   

Andrew has had a wonderful summer missions experience visiting prisons and 

schools with the National Hoops and Inside the Lines Ministries.  His team was able 

to visit 15 prisons in 3 different states.  They preached the Gospel to around 500 

inmates, handed out 350 Bibles and saw 112 men respond to the Gospel.  Andrew 

had the privilege of leading 19 of them to Christ personally.  I am thankful to see 

my son serving the Lord.  
 

Amy and Andrew were both assigned leaders for our home church summer youth camp at Pensacola Christian 

College.  As leaders, not only were they responsible for looking after the teens safety but also had the 

opportunity to be a positive role model and influence the teens for Christ.  Both had the opportunity to counsel 

and pray with several young people throughout the week.   

 

Our Adoniram Judson Tract Campaign in Myanmar has begun very 

well.  We were able to print 10,000 copies of the Judson Tract and many 

have been distributed already.  The reception has been great, opening many 

doors to do Bible studies with Buddhist families. There have been several 

professions of faith such as this village leader who stated that he had never 

seen or heard anything like the message of Christ before.   
 

We covet your prayers as we begin preparations for our Making a Difference in Myanmar Christmas Campaign.  

It will be here before you know it and there is much to be done.  Openly evangelizing the Buddhist is technically 

illegal, however they allow Christmas Programs each year.  This is the best opportunity of the year to distribute the 

Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We plan to have all our Burmese pastors come together for a few days of additional training 

and encouragement.  We are asking the Lord to provide the funds for us to share Bibles with each of our ministries 

which is currently twenty.  The Christmas Programs will require a small snack to be distributed to those who attend.  

The expenses for the airfare, hotels, traveling in country of all the team, the Bibles, and food will be around $18,000.  

We must send much of this money in advance to cover these expenses.  We ask that you prayerfully consider 

helping us with this great opportunity to win the Burmese Buddhist and Muslim people to Christ!  

We also ask that you continue to pray for our goal of starting 50 ministries by the end of the year.  We are at 

currently at 46 ministries and believe that God will enable us to accomplish this goal for His glory!  

By His grace and for His glory,  
The Chris Murray Family 
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